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I support this bill because point access blocks will make it cheaper to build eco-

friendly and affordable family friendly housing. It also enables a broader range of 

apartments to be built that are more enjoyable for the surrounding community and 

residents. These style of buildings are common the world over and in older parts of 

US cities and we should welcome them back into Oregon.  


